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PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE CORPORATE AUTHORITIES OF 
THE VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN, MCHENRY & KANE COUNTIES, IL 

HELD IN THE VILLAGE BOARD ROOM ON 
APRIL 2, 2019 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

A Public Hearing held for the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2019-2020 
 

CALL TO ORDER: Village Clerk Jerry Kautz, in the absence of Village President John 
Schmitt, called the hearing to order at 7:25 P.M. and called the roll.  
Trustees Present: Debby Sosine, John Spella, Janice Jasper, Jim Steigert, Laura 
Brehmer, Jerrold Glogowski.   
Staff in Attendance: Michael Kumbera, John Bucci, and Russ Farnum 
 
Clerk Kautz requested a motion to appoint a President Pro-Tem for tonight’s Hearing. 
Moved by Glogowski, seconded by Spella, to appoint Trustee Sosine as President Pro-
Tem for this Hearing.   
Roll call; Sosine, Spella, Jasper, Glogowski, Brehmer, Steigert.   
Motion carried; 6-yeas, 0-nays. 
 
PUBLICATION:  Assistant Village Manager, Michael Kumbera reported the publication 
was examined and found to be in order.  Published in the Northwest Herald at the 
prescribed time. 
 
DISCUSSION:  Summary on Page (2) 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 
 
BOARD COMMENT:  Trustee Brehmer thanked Staff for their work on the budget. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:    Hearing adjourned at 7:27 P.M.   
 
 
Submitted: _____________________ 
                  Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk 
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